
Lakeville Conservation Commission - 1 - March 14, 2023 

Town of Lakeville 

Conservation Commission 

March 14, 2023 at 7pm 

 

Members present: Chairman Robert Bouchard, and Joseph Chamberlain.  Chairman Bouchard 

called the meeting to order at 7pm.  This meeting was not recorded by LakeCam. 

 

Chairman Bouchard explained that due to the bad weather, a quorum was not present.  

Therefore, a full hearing could not be conducted.  Several applicants also notified the 

Commission that they would not be attending. 

 

A request for a Certificate of Compliance at 142 County Street was submitted.  Chairman 

Bouchard inspected the property and found it to be in good condition and recommended 

approval at the next meeting. A vote of 2-0 in favor of a continuance.  Motion by Chairman 

Bouchard, seconded by Member Chamberlain. 

A notice of Intent was submitted for 310 Kenneth Welch Drive by Goddard Consulting.  At the 

request of the applicant, the hearing was continued by a vote of 2-0 in favor of a continuance.  

Motion by Chairman Bouchard, seconded by Member Chamberlain. 

At the request of the applicant, Outback Engineering, the hearing for LeBaron Hills was 

continued by a vote of 2-0 in favor of a continuance. A motion was made by Chairman 

Bouchard, seconded by Member Chamberlain.   

A motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Bouchard, seconded by Member Chamberlain.  

Unanimous approval. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


